
From: Jean Kammer [mailto:sleepyjean83@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 1:41 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject:  
 
We are property owners in the town of Thornton, NH.  We are writing in support of the petition 
filed with the SEC regarding the legal control of town roads by local municipalities.  Clearly, this 
is an attempt by local and foreign energy conglomerates to institute "back door" eminent 
domain.  We have been and continue to be strongly opposed to their manipulative tactics.  
 
Jean and Robert Kammer  
2428 NH Rt 175 
Thornton 
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